
Year 4 

Athletics Festival  Chudleigh CE Community Primary School 

Tel:  01626 852147 

Email: admin@chudleigh.devon.sch.uk 
  

 

2nd April 2019 

 

Dear Parents and carers 

 

Our Year 4 children have been invited to participate in an Athletics Festival to be held 

at Teign School. The festival will take place during the day on Wednesday 24th April 

2019, between 1.00PM and 3.00PM and all Year 4 children will be attending. We will be 

traveling to and from the event by coach.  

 

On the day your child will need to bring: 

1. Their P.E. kit, trainers, a pair of jogging bottoms and a sweatshirt/hooded top 

2. A waterproof coat 

3. A healthy snack and drink 

 

Consent for this activity can be made through the School Gateway on-line system.  

Details and a link for the gateway are available on our school website.   

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Ms Kate Einzig 

P.E. Co-ordinator  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


